NATIONAL COALITION OF 100 BLACK WOMEN

Decatur-DeKalb Chapter, Inc.
P.O. Box 361613
Decatur, Georgia 30036-1613
404.288.3399 Office 404.288.0210 Fax

March 26, 2001

Ms. Donna Riley

Paige’s Etiquette Seminars, etc.
P.O. box 1923

Stone Mountain, Georgia 30086

Dear Ms. Riley:

On behalf of the National Coalition of 100 Black Women, Decatur-DeKalb Chapter,
Tnc., T would like to thank you for facilitating the workshop on Communication
Etiquette, Posture and Poise. Your participation in the Legacy Program Personal
Development and Self-Esteem session received excellent ratings from all the
participants.

We look forward to you providing other workshops for the T.egacy Program. Again,
thank you for an excellent presentation. The young ladies enjoyed you!

ﬁmccrcly, Q

,’w

Gwen-Dolyn Cutter
President

Lenora Jackson
V_P. of Membership

Frieda Minga
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